Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2009 2:58 PM
To: 'Susin, Erin'

Subject: RO315 UPS Excavation

Erin,

It is fine to add the Petrox into the tank excavation at this point. But since you have not presented this information in a
feasibility study so the treatment method could be evaluated for its cost effectiveness, etc., UPS may not be reimbursed
for this expenditure by the UST Fund.

Please provide an evaluation of the effectiveness of adding the microbes in decreasing petroleum hydrocarbons at the
site.

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm




